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	Text21: Retirement Celebration Guidelines
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	Text23: Michael Gutierrez
	Text24: Executive Council
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	Text26: 
	Text27: Currently, Sacramento City College (SCC) does not have guidelines for retirement celebrations. Implementing guidelines will ensure that faculty, classified professionals, and administrators are recognized for their years of service at SCC. 
	Text28: For 18 years, the Office of Philanthropy coordinated and funded a college-wide retirement reception. More recently, the President's Office funded it. This current practice is both time-consuming and costly.  
	Text29: Retirement celebrations will be held during the fall and spring semester at SCC's monthly social event, Celebrate City. Retirees will be recognized for their years of service at Celebrate City following their retirement announcement in the Los Rios Board of Trustees Agenda.
	Text30: Retirees will be recognized for their years of service at Celebrate City following their retirement announcement in the Los Rios Board of Trustees Agenda. The Board Agenda is published each month. The President's Assistant will track the retirees when the agenda is published, and will communicate the individuals name, title, and years of service with the Public Information Officer (who will publish this information in SCC's campus-wide newsletter, CityScape) and the organizers of Celebrate City (who will use this information to notify and recognize retirees). Retirees will be recognized at the Celebrate City events that take place during the fall and spring semesters. Each month (if applicable) the President's Office will provide funding in the amount of $40 for the retiree recognition portion of Celebrate City. Original receipts will be required for reimbursement through our Campus Based Requisition process.  
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